
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1711 
 

Asked on Tuesday 10 November 2009 
 

MR HOBBS asked the Minister for Local Government and Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Partnerships (MS BOYLE)– 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the answer to Question on Notice No. 1001, which states the 
department holds information relating to council’s general rates and utility charges- 
 
Will the Minister advise for (2007, 2008 and 2009) each Queensland council’s general 
rate and utility charges (reported separately by council and in monetary terms) and the 
percentage increase/decrease in each rate and charge (reported separately)? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Warrego for his question. 
 
This information is publicly available on the Department of Infrastructure and Planning 
website in the form of the Queensland Local Government Comparative Information 
Report.   
 
 


